
www.circleinterchange.org

You’reYou’re
Invited!
The Department cordially invites the public 
to attend an open house Public Hearing to 

review additional project refi nements
that have been made since the 

last event on April 3, 2013. 
A Public Hearing concerning the Circle 

Interchange project will be held on June 27th!
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PUBLIC HEARING TO BE HELD: 
Thursday, June 27, 2013

5:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Crowne Plaza 
Chicago Metro Downtown
733 West Madison Street

Chicago, IL 60661

Illinois Department of Transportation
Division of Highways - District One
Bureau of Programming
Paul Schneider 
201 W. Center Court
Schaumburg, Illinois 60196

(847) 705-4725 

* The meeting is accessible to individuals with disabilities. Anyone needing specifi c assistance should contact Amanda  
 Leonard of Images, Inc. at (630) 510-3944. Persons planning to attend who will need a sign language interpreter or other 
 similar accommodations should notify the TTY/TTD number (800) 526-0844/or 711; TTY users (Spanish) (800) 501-0864/  
 or 711; and for Telebraille dial (877) 526-6670 at least fi ve days prior to the meeting.

Environmental Assessment (EA) has been released for Public Comment

After extensive data analysis and evaluation, the EA was made available for public review and comment on 
June 12, 2013 at www.circleinterchange.org, local libraries located within the study area and the Department’s 
Schaumburg offi ce. A complete listing of these locations can be found on the project website. The EA 
defi nes environmental impacts, alternatives, and issues of concern to the community. Comments on the 
EA will be accepted through July 12, 2013.

The Public Hearing will be an open house format, 
and interested persons may attend anytime between
5:00 and 8:00 p.m. There will be a continuous 
PowerPoint presentation, and the public is encouraged 
to attend to review the EA, local and regional 
benefi ts, design and aesthetic elements, ask questions 
and share their views. In addition, noise abatement 
measures are being investigated for potential 
installment. Viewpoints of benefi ted receptors are 
being solicited as part of the proposed improvement. 
The deadline for returning the “Viewpoint Form” 
has been extended to July 12, 2013. Attendees are 
encouraged to provide verbal or written testimony 
to court reporters that will be included as part of the public record and speak with study team 
representatives on a one-on-one basis. A public forum will begin at 6:00 p.m. where the public will 
be invited to make statements to a court reporter.
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